## Chaffin, Heather

From: Lynn Marshall [mailto:]

**Sent:** Friday, February 05, 2016 10:22 AM **To:** Chaffin, Heather; Meredith, Maureen

Subject: Postponement request

Hi Heather and Maureen,

The University Hills Contact Team requests a postponement of cases <u>C14-2015-0086</u> and <u>NPA-2015-0023.01</u> Boys & Girls Club from the Feb. 11, 2016 meeting of the City Council to the next upcoming council zoning/NPA meeting on March 24, 2016.

Thank you, and please advise us if you need additional information or materials regarding this request at this time.

Lynn

Lynn Marshall 512.928.4441 (o)